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Public Information Office 

Contact: Sally Shutt  

Telephone: 910-437-1921 

E-mail: sshutt@co.cumberland.nc.us 

 
County Christmas Holiday Closing Schedule 

 

FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County Government offices, libraries and the court system will be closed Dec. 

23-27 for the Christmas holiday. Offices will also be closed on Jan. 2 for the New Year’s holiday.  

 

All Solid Waste landfills and container sites will be closed Saturday, Dec. 24, and operate on a regular schedule 

on Dec. 23, 26 and 27. For more information on Solid Waste locations and hours, visit 

co.cumberland.nc.us/solid_waste or call 910-321-6830. 

 

All Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center locations will close at 6 p.m. on Thursday, 

Dec. 22, and remain closed through Tuesday, Dec. 27. If you wish to return any items when the library is 

closed, please use the book drops located outside all library locations. Materials may be renewed on the library's 

website at or by calling (910) 223-0432.  
 

The Cumberland County Animal Shelter will be closed Dec. 23-27. For emergencies, call the Sheriff’s Office 

at 910-323-1500. 
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